Linda Hanlon

Instead of allowing this dangerous pesticide to be sprayed, I urge the Department of Ecology to
work with growers to find creative alternatives to imidacloprid that will not threaten important
ecosystems. Trap, harvest for use as fish and pet food, move from critical shellfish areas, etc.
Burrowing shrimp are the next gold mine for local west coast watermen. Harvest and sell them.
They can be vacuumed and trapped.



